North Shore Eagle Boosters

North Shore Elementary School, Big Bear Lake, CA 92315

September 24, 2012
Dear North Shore Families,

The North Shore Eagle Boosters are getting ready for our 3rd Annual Fall Carnival. It will be
held on Saturday, October 27" from 11:00am ‘til 4:00pm. The Carnival will have games, a
Haunted House, a Cake Walk, a Costume Contest, BBQ, and Mexican Food (donated by the
ELAC parents). This is a fundraiser and all proceeds go right back to the school and the
students here at North Shore. The Carnival was a huge success the last two years, and we
hope this year will be even better. In order for this to happen we are going to need your help
again. There are a few ways for you to get involved and help us out. First, we are asking for
donated bags of individually wrapped candies. Whichever classroom brings in the most bags by
Wednesday, October 23 will receive a Pifiata Party. Secondly, we are asking for donated
cakes and cupcakes for the Cake Walk. This year there will be a prize for the best decorated
baked item. Third, we will need lots of volunteers the day of the event. We will need help with
set up and decorating, working a game or booth, and clean up. | understand that everybody
would like to enjoy this day with their children, so we are assigning volunteers to 1 hour slots so
you are not stuck in a booth the whole time. If you would like to volunteer or donate, please fill
out the bottom part of this page and turn it in to your teacher a.s.a.p., and we will call you.
Thank you and we hope to see you at the Fall Carnival!

Sincerely,
North Shore Eagle Boosters

WE NEED VOLUNTEER DONATIONS!!
(Please return this portion to your child’s teacher as soon as possible)

Parent Name: Child's Name:

Phone # ( ) -

__| would like to donate at least one bag of candy by Oct 23"
__|'would like to donate a cake or cupcakes by Oct 27"
__I'would like to help out with setup or cleanup

__I'would like to help out with a booth




